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SGSL Board of Directors Meeting

Mulberry Gardens
March 25, 2008






7:00 – 8:25 PM

The meeting adhered to the attached agenda

CALL TO ORDER

President Ed Beaupre (EB) called the meeting to order at 7:00PM and welcomed all Board members present after a motion by Troy Lindsey (TL) and seconded by Paul Falk (PF).
SECRETARY’S REPORT

Secretary Jim Sarantides (JS) conducted a silent role call.  There were twenty (25) members present including seven (7) E-Board members.  The Feb. 2008 minutes were approved.  George Baroni (GB) motioned to accept the minutes and seconded by Lou Giannelli (LG).
TREASURER’S REPORT

No update
AGENDA
Registrations
Linda Parks (LP) reported that as of March 15th 602 girls had registered.  Breakdown by division:

	Division
	Players
	Teams

	T-Ball
	49
	6

	Farm
	123
	12

	Minor
	143
	12

	Major
	146
	12

	Senior
	94
	7

	High School
	47
	4

	
	602
	53


The board recognized Nick Gentile in the outstanding job he did in recruiting players for the High School division, and to George Baroni for agreeing to coach the fourth team in the High School division.  This fourth team allowed the number of players to drop from16/team to 12/team. 
Field Maintenance

Chris Babon (CB) reported that the fields are not ready for play or practice.  The farm fields are a priority.  The following equipment is rented for field cleanup weekend:

· Four Leaf blowers

· One roller

· One sweeper

Field cleanup is scheduled for April 29th and 30th.
Pavilion update – contractor will be getting the permit this week.  The agreed upon size of the pavilion will be 40’ X 24’.  A safety fence will be added.

Equipment
Brian Csuka (BC) reported that equipment bags will be available at 2:00 pm on March 29th.  League will purchase a few faceguards to be available.
Clinic
JS reported that the clinic is almost complete.  The feedback regarding the clinic has been very positive across all age groups.  The invoice submitted by USA Elite Training LLC matches the registration list and original quote for the clinic and will be paid. 
Rules
EB reviewed the proposed rule modifications from February 12, 2008 meeting.  Rule modifications were unanimously approved.  EB also reviewed the revisions to the overall schedule, playoffs format and late player registration process.

Scholarship
Paul Macala (PM) reported that all scholarship applications have been received.  The recipients will be named by the end of March.

Miscellaneous Items

The BOD approved the procurement of a new amplifier, if needed.  The board will begin discussion way to commemorate the 25th year anniversary of SGSL.
ADJOUN MEETING

Motion to adjourn was made by Mickie Vitale and seconded by TL 8:25 PM.  The next meeting is scheduled for April 15, 2008.
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